
 

Call for Scholarship Applications! 

The Center for Nursing at the Foundation of New York State Nurses, Inc. 

 is pleased to announce the  

Dr. Barbara Zittel Baccalaureate Degree in Nursing Scholarship Program   

A $2,000 scholarship will be awarded to a qualified registered nurse advancing 

his/her education to complete a baccalaureate degree in nursing. 

Eligibility criteria, application and reference forms are attached  

or can be obtained from  

Deborah Elliott, Executive Director, Foundation of NYS Nurses  

518-456-7858 or delliott@fnysn.org 

 

Application deadline is August 21, 2017 

Scholarships will be awarded by August 15, 2017 for the 2017-2018 academic year 

 

Please feel free to share this information with your nursing colleagues!   
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